
 

 

 

 

Dear Maggie & Peter 

We had a fabulous evening on Tuesday at the IJR Reconciliation award when we (Symphonia & Partners 

for Possibility) received the Reconciliation award ‘for enlivening reconciliation by helping to bridge the 

social, economic and geographic divides between the business and education sectors’.  

We are so appreciative of all the people from our PfP community who were able to attend the evening 

with us:  

 

Archbishop Tutu made a beautiful speech – something along the lines of “When God looks at the worlds 

he cries but when he looks at what Symphonia does, he smiles”. He also honoured us by holding a mock-

up copy of the Partners for Possibility book (which will hopefully be in stores from early January. . . . 

 

With much appreciation for your active citizenship 

Louise 

Ps. We are looking for business leaders to partner with principals in Paarl, Durban, Pretoria, 

Vanderbijlpark, Stellenbosch, Cape Town & Lephalale – Leadership Circles will launch in February 2014 

Louise van Rhyn 

CEO & FOUNDER 

Bsc, MBA, DMAN 



 


